
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 November 2015 
  

 
Chair and Members 
Community and Protective Services Committee 
 
  
Re:  Donation of End of Life Cycle Firefighter Equipment 
  
GlobalFire, a registered Canadian charity, operates programs designed to strengthen the delivery of 
emergency services in the Third World. Its programs are able to be operated through the provision of 
equipment, medicine, and supplies and the delivery of training packages, all at no cost to the 
recipients. I respectfully request the Municipal Council’s approval for all “end of life cycle” firefighter 
equipment (bunker and ancillary) to be donated to GlobalFire, on an ongoing basis.  
  
Respectfully submitted,  
   
 

 
  
Virginia Ridley 
Councillor, Ward 10 

 


